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Organization of one day Hindi workshop at Tropical Forest
Research Institute (TFRI)
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, Jabalpur

In compliance with the official language policy of the Union & the directions contained in the
Assistant Director General, Media and Extension Division, Directorate of Extension, Indian
Council of Forestry Research and Education, Dehradun's letter No 8-7/2020/ADG (M&E)
ICFRE/HQPR/274 dated 30th July,2021, a one-day Hindi workshop was organized at Tropical
Forest Research Institute, Jabalpur on 15th March 2022 for technician and senior technician
category officials of the institute under the chairmanship of the Director, Dr. G. Rajeshwar Rao,
ARS.

The workshop started with the inaugural address by the Director. On the occasion of the
inauguration of the workshop, Smt. Neelu Singh, Senior Scientist and Group Coordinator
(Research), Shri Narendra Kumar Shringi, Under Secretary, as well as Shri Nahar Singh Mawai,
Drawing and Disbursing Officer. were present. After the inaugural address of the chair, Shri
Vijay Kumar, Assistant Director (Official Language) made the participants aware of the Official
Language Policy, Act and Rules of the Union and encouraged them to continue their work
practice of Hindi in the interest of this institute.

After Hindi practice, While requesting the participants present in the Hindi workshop to continue
their present contribution in increasing the progressive use of official language in the official
work of the institute and implement the knowledge gained from the workshop a one day
workshop ended by expressing gratitude to all the participants.
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